

LATE DIST

From: Dawna Knapp (dawna.knapp@sierraclub.org) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 14, 2023 12:39 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Dawna Knapp 7251 Lillivale Court Citrus Heights, CA 95621 dawna.knapp@sierraclub.org (415) 320-2213

From: Kaitlyn Walker (katcwalk@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 10:38 AM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Kaitlyn Walker 943 Mayo St, Los Angel Los Angeles, CA 90042 katcwalk@gmail.com (818) 326-6376

From: John Miller (zenmastermiller@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 10:00 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

John Miller 45 Tangerine Irvine, CA 92618 zenmastermiller@gmail.com (949) 413-4229

From: Anna Craig (craig.a.001@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 5:57 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Anna Craig 307 Chelsea Way Redwood City, CA 94061 craig.a.001@gmail.com (669) 259-8215

From: Lisa Allowitz-Thompson (enviroadvocate@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 12:35 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per vear relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Lisa Allowitz-Thompson 1436 Cheshire Ct # 263 Tahoe Vista, CA 96148 enviroadvocate@gmail.com (818) 641-4325

## de la Guerra, Sheila

From: Diane Langejans (dkisland@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, March 16, 2023 11:44 AM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

To: Santa Barbara County

The fact that Santa Barbara County is considering passing an all electric health and safety ordinance just like the City of Santa Barbara passed last year with our help is forward thinking and wonderful for the planet. I am very hopeful that the Santa Barbara Board of County Supervisors will consider an all electric new building for unincorporated Santa Barbara County and possible other buildings is very good. Thank you in advance for your consideration on this matter of importance to contributing to greater steps in reducing climate change worldwide.

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Diane Langejans 348 Santa Louisa Irvine, CA 92606 dkisland@att.net (949) 771-5023